GOVERNMENT OF DELHI
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O/o THE ENGINEER-IN-CHIEF
12" FLOOR, POLICE HEAD QUARTER, LP.
ESTATE, NEW DELHI-110002
Tel. Off. : 011-23490260 Fax No. 23319021
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Engineer-in-Chief

No.E-in-C/PWD/ M| Dyasn [ 202y l 18- Dt: 28.06.2021
To,

Pr.CE(M & F)

12th floor, PWD

MSO Building

New Delhi.

Subject: Desilting of drains

The Progress of desilting of drains was reviewed last week and it was observed
that some of the Executive Engineers are far behind the targets. Jt was asked to all
Chief Engineers of Maintenance zones to take necessary remedial measures and
instruct concerned Executive Engineers to work day and night for desilting of drains
so that it is completed within the minimum possible time. Now, monsoon may arrive

in Delhi at any time hence desilting of drains is very-2 important..

Therefore, Executive Engineers may be instructed to do the needful urgently
and responsibility be fixed of concerned EE for any untoward incident in their

jurisdiction.
Engineer-in-Chiel, PWD

Copy to:
1 The Secretary(PWD), GNCTD, Delhi Sachivalaya, 1.P Estate, New Delhi
Chief Engineer (East), 3rd FIOOI, MSO Building. } for urgent necessary action as per

2.
3. Chief Engineer (North), 5th Floor, MSO Building.
(/1/ Guard File

the instructions of this letter.

ARG

Engineer-in-Chiel, PWD



